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Seabrook Station
10CFR Part 71 Quality Assurance Program

FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC (FPL Energy Seabrook) hereby provides information requested by
the NRC Staff regarding the Seabrook Station Quality Assurance Program for Radioactive
Material Packages, License No. 0835, Revision 1. FPL Energy Seabrook notified the NRC on
September 23, 2005, that it intends to renew the Quality Assurance Program Approval.

The Seabrook Station Operational Quality Assurance Program meets the requirements of
10CFR50, Appendix B, as described in Section 17.2 of the Seabrook Station Updated Final
Safety Analysis Report, and has been established, maintained and executed with regard to
transportation packages. The Operational Quality Assurance Program was in effect prior to the
transfer of the Operating License from North Atlantic Energy Service Corporation to FPL
Energy Seabrook, LLC, and has not been changed materially since that time. In addition, the
implementing procedures related to the packaging and shipping of radioactive materials have not
changed materially since the license transfer and the Radiation Protection Department
composition and staffing has not experienced any significant changes. In essence, the Seabrook
Station Radiation Protection organization and the programs and procedures related to the packing
and shipping of radioactive material have not changed materially since the transfer of the
Operating License. The administrative error that resulted in the Quality Assurance Program not
being transferred to FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC, has not affected the implementation of the
program.
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Should you require further information regarding this matter, please contact Mr. James M.
Peschel, Regulatory Programs Manager, at (603) 773-7194.

Very truly yours,

FPL Energy Seabrook, LLC

e At

Gene St.Pierre
Site Vice President

CC:
G. E. Miller, NRC Project Manager, Project Directorate I-2
S. J. Collins, NRC Region I Administrator
G.T. Dentel, NRC Senior Resident Inspector

F.S. Gee

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Licensing and Inspection Division

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Washington, DC 20555



